
Mrs. Laura Pawlyk (CCA grade 2 teacher) 
is available to help your child 


(rising grades 1-6)  throughout the 
summer with enrichment or remedial work 

on a regular or semi-regular basis 
depending on your schedule. 


(Every week, every 2 weeks, etc.)


Using Google, Mrs. Pawlyk will send a 
schedule link each week 


with her availability 

(often M/T/W/Th but can vary)  


Parents can sign up for a day and time: first come, first served! 


What can we work on? 
Summer workbooks, required summer reading books and reports 

(for 3rd grade and above), reading fluency and comprehension, 


math facts and concepts, phonics, spelling, grammar skills, 

writing quality sentences and paragraphs, and more!


Sessions are 60 or 90 minutes in length and take place either at your 
home, my home, at your local library, or at the Peabody West Branch 

Library. [Starting the week of June 17 /Last week is week of August 5]


Fee: $50 per hour (includes materials, preparation and travel time) 

$75 for 90 minute sessions


Space is limited, so please email Mrs. Pawlyk soon with your interest!         
laura.pawlyk@ccamail.org


Mrs. Laura Pawlyk has been teaching second grade at CCA for the past 
15 years and has tutored CCA students from 1st-6th grade.  She has 

also directed the Grammar School Musical for the past 13 years. Earlier 
teaching experiences in MA and NH have included second and fifth 
grades as well as being an introductory French language teacher for 

grades K-6. She enjoys a second job as music minister at her churches 
in Middleton and Topsfield for the past 23 years. She loves performing in 
musical theater productions along with being an English teacher’s wife 

and mom to Julia (CCA class of 2020- now, full time nanny)  
and Daniel  (age 19- UConn ’27- BFA Acting major) 
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